
I took up my position at Rush Common School as Reception Lead in 
January 2024. Upon qualifying as a teacher in 2015, I have spent the 
subsequent nine years teaching across KS2, KS1 and Early Years. I am 
passionate about play, cooking and reading (both in and out of school!) and 
I am currently developing my additional responsibilities as being part of the 
leadership team at Rush Common School.  I care deeply about this school 
and the families that we are privileged to meet and teach here. I am excited 
to have the opportunity to work with the other governors to support the 
school over the coming years. 


